
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    
Circular 41, 2024 - 25                                                                                                       

 
Dear Parents,                                     PRE-PRIMARY                           January 21, 2025 

                                  

                                  
• The Graduation Ceremony of UKG will be held on Friday, January 31, 2025. 

The ceremony will be held in St. Francis Degree College at 5·00 pm.                        

The event will be led by the LKG and Nursery Section with speeches, dances 

and songs.  

• The pre-primary class photograph will be taken tomorrow [22 - 1 - 25]. 

Children should come to school in Red Uniform (Wednesday’s uniform).              

Boys must do a good haircut. 

• I appreciate all the parents for the interest they showed in their children's 

participation in the graduation ceremony. 

• Parents are requested to kindly pay the amount for the costume on/before 

Friday [24 - 1 - 25] as follows. The costumes will be returned to the children.  

1. Nursery : Boys  - ₹ 600 

Nursery : Girls  - ₹ 700 

2. LKG : Boys   - ₹ 600 

LKG : Girls   - ₹ 700 

3. UKG : Boys   - ₹ 700 

UKG : Girls   - ₹ 700 

 

                      

                    Brother Sanil Tharayil,  
                    Principal  
 

 
P. B. No. 3417, 8th  Main, 3rd  Block, Koramangala, Bengaluru - 560 034. 

Phone : 080 - 25635757 / 5858, Email : franciskor.sslc@rediffmail.com, Website : www.stfrancishighschoolsslc.com 

RECOGNISED BY THE GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA 

mailto:franciskor.sslc@rediffmail.com

